
As President of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society I would 
like to offer you my services and those of my organization for the 
coming year. With an ever-growing demand for legislation pertain­
ing to ecological problems and environmental protection, you may 
from time to time feel in need of professional advice. If so, we 
would be glad to help you. 

The Wildlife Society, and its affiliate, the Idaho Chapter, is a 
professional organization of practicing ecologists. Although 
specialists in wildlife, most of our members have a broad back­
ground of education and experience in ecology. I believe ours is 
one of the few professional groups whose members are proficient 
through knowledge, experience and application of ecology to the 
political and economic facts of life. 

I certainly hope you will take advantage of this offer if needed. 
If you have need for information or advice in our area of expertise, 
we have approximately 200 members willing to help. You may write or 
call (885-6434) and I will see that you get the required information. 

Sincerely, 

Richard R. Knight, President 
Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
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